
 
1st May 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We have been invited to take part in the Rothwell Sports Association Cross Country Race at Woodlesford 

Primary School on Friday 17th May.  The race starts and finishes on the school field and will mostly be on 

grass. 

 

There will be four races: 

Girls ‘A’ Race – 4.30pm 

Boys ‘A’ Race – 4.45pm 

Girls ‘B’ Race – 5.00pm 

Boys ‘B’ Race – 5.15pm 

 

The ‘A’ races are the competitive races, designed for the most talented runners across years 3-6.  You will 

receive an additional letter and consent form if your child has been chosen to run in this race. 

 

The ‘B’ races are designed for anybody who would like to race for themselves.  Parents will need to provide 

transport and be responsible for their children throughout the event.  In the past this has been a successful 

event and I would like to encourage as many families as possible to attend and support our school.  Please 

ensure children and adults running in the race wear suitable sportswear and bring a water bottle.  Car 

parking is available on the streets outside the school. 

 

If you have any questions, please come and see me. 

 

Mr Edwards 

 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________________ to take part in the cross country 

competition on Friday 17th May 2019. 

 

Emergency contact number ______________________________________ 

 

Name of emergency contact ______________________________________ 

 

I understand that I will need to provide transport for my child to and from this event and supervise them 

throughout. 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ Print ________________________________ 


